MEDIA ADVISORY

[image: image1.png]


.
www.SolarRichmond.org
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  Michele McGeoy, Solar Richmond Project Chair: 510- 858-6885

        Solar Richmond Project Launched 

Not-For-Profit Community Project To Promote  Solar Energy and Jobs in Richmond 

With the goal of making Richmond greener, building our economy and creating jobs for residents, the Solar Richmond project has been officially launched. Councilmember Gayle McLaughlin is putting out a call for Richmond citizens and workers to get involved. The first step is to go to our web site and sign up to be a member. On the “Get Involved” page there is a list of ways you can help. Sign up now to be a part of the solution.

“I believe that many Richmond residents want to find ways to participate in generating solar energy.  Those who have already moved in this direction are very satisfied.  Others need support and facilitation. We want to create a wave of enthusiasm for lots of solar power in Richmond.  This is good for the environment, and additionally good for the local economy and jobs,” said Gayle McLaughlin. 

Michele McGeoy, the chair of the project says, “I am inspired by Gayle’s leadership on this issue.  It is terrific to have a Councilmember committed to boosting our city’s economics and taking care of the planet at the same time. I’ve lived in Richmond for 15 years and am honored to be giving back to this community.”

Dr. Henry Clark, Director of West County Toxics Coalition, very recently has said: “Coming back from the United Nations Climate Change Conference in Montreal and hearing the cry of the world for the U.S. to do something about global warming, the initiative of Solar Richmond is sweet music. I'll be there.”
Who:   Councilmember Gayle McLaughlin opens the doors of Solar Richmond and invites all 

             individuals and organizations, public and private, to become partners and contributors in 

              building solar energy in Richmond. 

 Why:   Solar energy makes sense and its time has come. Promoting solar power in the city of Richmond

              is a way of building a better Richmond, to contribute to a cleaner environment, to save money and

              to develop job opportunities.   

Save the Date

The first meeting of Solar Richmond will hear presentations on the state of the art of Solar Energy,

 and on creative ways in which households, communities, businesses and entire cities are advancing 

 solar energy. 

What:    First Community Meeting To Envision The Solar Richmond Project  
When:   Wednesday, January 25th, 2006, 7:00 PM- 9:00 PM

Where   Richmond Public Library, Madeline F. Whittlesey Community Room, 325 Civic Center Plaza

The meeting is educational, free, open to the public, and wheelchair accessible.
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